Steven Seee

Ffrom: dana queno <danagueno@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 12:00 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To whom it may concern,

I 'am writing to you in support of bill H-5351. If the bill is not passed, | would lose my provider that | have been seeing for
almost a decade whose services | greatly rely on for my physical and mental health.

Regards,

Dana Watson

2 Sundale Way
Charlestown, RI 02813



